#### **Embroiderers' Guild of Victoria**

# **Sister Guild Policy**

#### **Policy:**

The Embroiderers' Guild of Victoria (EGV) shall assist small or new guilds by sharing EGV resources with the designated sister guild(s).

### Criteria for Selecting a Guild:

The proposed sister guild should be located in British Columbia for ease of contact and sharing. It should be either new to EAC or an existing guild with fewer than 30 members. The guild should be receptive to receiving assistance.

### **Type of Support:**

The intent is to assist guilds with getting started or to provide resources that they may not have due to limited size. Assistance will be given in a format that is agreed upon between EGV and the sponsored guild. Sister guild members will be treated as EGV members.

Support may include:

- 1. Donation of duplicate library books and or use of our library
- 2. Sharing of projects and/or workshops
- 3. Receipt of the electronic newsletter

# **Length of Support:**

Minimum 1 year with subsequent support depending on EGV's ability to provide support and the needs of the supported Guild.

#### **Review:**

This policy shall be reviewed as required.

Amendments to this policy may be proposed by the executive and/or an appointed Policy Review Committee and adopted after being discussed and voted upon by the general membership.

## **Approval:**

Established: August 2003. Revised: 2012; 2015, 2019